
District Meeting 
April 11, 2020 
10:00 - 11:00 A.M. 
 
Attending:  Adrienne, DR; Susan R.; Nancy, GR, Northside; 
Colleen; Katy, GR, Sunday meeting, Alternate DR; Al A., Web site 
Coordinator; Erik, District Treasurer, Literature Chair; Tressa, 
District Secretary; 
 
Recitation of the Serenity Prayer, reading the Steps, 
Traditions, Concepts and Warranties. 
 
The minutes of the last meeting were voted on and approved. 
 
The treasurer's report was approved. 
 
Task force report:  Alateen had a program on FSU 88.9, 411 
Teen.  It is available on WFSU.Org, search Alateen. 
 
Erik reported on the current status of literature.  The 
literature has been selling well.  No questions were asked. 
 
IT report - Al and Colleen continue to do updates to the web 
site.  Al asked that one request for updates be made as it is 
very time consuming to get many requests for the same update and 
different requests. 
 
Adrienne reported that the 2020 Gratitude Luncheon had 37 
attendees and was a huge success.  She also reported that the 
Conflict Cafe has been postponed for the time being.  It will be 
rescheduled.  Assembly has been rescheduled as an online 
meeting, scheduled for June 19-20. 
 
The various GR's for the groups reported how their groups are 
adapting to being quarantined.  Many groups have Zoom 
meetings.  The Sunday group is having conference call meetings 
to make it easier for their attendees. 
 
Discussed Zoom meetings, who should bear the cost of the 
meetings, the District vs. individual groups, or having the free 
40 minute groups.  This will be addressed later. 
 
Various people shared the challenges and advantages to them 
personally of the quarantine.  Nancy H. discussed reaching out 
to those 
who are unable to join meetings. 
 
Adrienne discussed the 7th Tradition and the various options of 
ways to donate.  It will be up to each person as to how they 
wish to contribute, as usual. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 A.M. with recitation of the 
Serenity Prayer and the Al-Anon Declaration. 


